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To: Dr. Sanda CORAK 

President of the National Judo Federation of Croatia 

 

Subject: Paris Olympic Games 2024 - Letter of congratulations 

 

Budapest, 06 August 2024 

 

Dear Ms. President 

Dear Sanda, 

 

As EJU President, it is my absolute pleasure, to congratulate you, your federation and 

the outstanding judokas representing your country at the Paris Olympic Games 2024. 

I wish to convey my highest praises to all of your participating athletes, especially 

your incredible Olympic Champion and the 5th place judoka, as well as the hard-

working, dedicated staff supporting them along the way.  

This success at the Olympic Games showcases the remarkable talent and spirit within 

your federation. I deeply appreciate your efforts in promoting and advancing our sport, 

significantly contributing to its prestige on the European and world stage. This 

monumental accomplishment signifies a pivotal moment in the athletes' careers and 

for your federation, your nation, and the European Judo Union.  

I wish you continued success and good health in all your future endeavours. 

 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

Dr. László TÓTH 

President 


